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Oakland Police Chief Invites Community to Take Survey 
 

Oakland, CA – Oakland Police Chief Howard Jordan addressed the community in a 

Public Service Announcement about the important role the community plays in 

keeping the City safe. Chief Jordan said, “during this time of limited resources and 

other challenges, it is no secret that we need the community’s support.”  

  

Chief Jordan has invited the community to take part in a survey designed to gain 

feedback on what the Police Department can do to improve its service to the 

community.  The community is asked to provide suggestions, recommendations, 

and ideas that will grow into something that other cities will look to model.  

 

Oakland community members may take the survey by logging into the Oakland 

Police Department website at www.oaklandpolice.com. Chief Jordan is confident 

that, together, everyone can make a difference in making Oakland a safer place to 

live, work, and do business. 

 

To view Chief Jordan’s PSA video, please click on the link below. 

 

http://oakland.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?publish_id=87 

 

 

For more information, please contact the Media Relations Office at 510.238.7230 

or opdmedia@oaklandnet.com. 
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